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Maranello, March 4th, 2022 

                                                                                                 Via email                                          

                                                          

                                    
Dear Sirs,  

 

I am writing to you to request the possibility of having on display in the Enzo Ferrari Museo in Modena 

(Via Paolo Ferrari 85 – 41121 Modena) the 1954 FERRARI 250 EUROPA #0303 that you own. 

 

This important car will be on display for the dedicated exhibition that we are setting up in occasion of 

our 75th Anniversary. The exhibition will last from the 10th of March 2022 until the 17th of February 

2023.  

 

I can confirm that durring the display at the above museum the car will be covered by insurance policy 

against damage, having a maximum coverage in line with the value of the Vehicle you declared (Euro 

5.500.000 - Five million and five hundred thousand) and any transportation costs to and from the 

museum will be borne by Ferrari S.p.A..  

 

I hope that you can accept my request and that we can agree and proceed with the pickup of the car.  

 

Attached please find our standard bail agreement, which I kindly ask you to complete and return to us 

signed. 

 

I am available for any further information. 

 

Best regards 

______________________ 

Michele Pignatti Morano - Museum Manager, Brand Diversification Department 
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